
 

  

Suncoast Parkway/SR 589 Resurfacing and Safety Improvements 
Project from SR 54 to SR 52  

Project Overview 

Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise (Enterprise) is resurfacing Suncoast Parkway/State Road (SR) 589 from 
south of SR 54 (milepost 17.5) to north of SR 52 (milepost 28.5) in Pasco County. This project is 
designed to extend roadway life, enhance safety, and improve roadside conditions. 

Project Benefits 
• Improved Rideability: Resurfacing travel lanes and shoulders to provide a smoother and more 

consistent driving experience. 
• Increased Resilience: Extending the life of bridges by installing new joints to the northbound and 

southbound bridges over Ridge Road. 
• Enhance Safety: Installing new signage, fresh pavement markings, and upgrading drainage. 

Construction and Traffic Impacts 
Construction activities will occur during both daytime and nighttime hours. Nearby residents and 
businesses may experience occasional impacts from construction-related light, noise, vibration, or dust. 
The Enterprise is committed to minimizing these disruptions and taking steps to limit traffic delays and 
noise. 

Lane closures will generally take place during off-peak hours to reduce impacts to drivers. Information 
about closures will be provided in advance through the Central and West Central Florida Weekly Lane 
Closures and Work Zone Advisory. 

 Project Schedule and Funding  Community Outreach Contact  

 
Construction Timeline: Work is anticipated 
to be completed by early 2027. 
 
Project Cost: Approximately $23 million. 

  Louis Grisoglio 
Community Outreach Specialist 

407-264-3069 
– or – 

1-800-749-PIKE 
Email: Louis.Grisoglio@dot.state.fl.us 
Website: www.FloridasTurnpike.com 

Follow us:X.com/FloridaTurnpike 

 

mailto:Louis.Grisoglio@dot.state.fl.us
http://www.floridasturnpike.com/
http://www.twitter.com/FloridaTurnpike


  
  

Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise 
PO Box 613069 
Ocoee, FL 34761 

 

 

To receive construction updates via e-mail, please contact Louis.Grisoglio@dot.state.fl.us. 
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